
December:
2 - John Theissen Toy Drive Begins
3 - Parent Portal Opens
4 - Half Day of School 12pm Dismissal
4 - PTC Afternoon 1-3:30pm
4 - PTC Evening 6-8pm
7 - Hot Chocolate Run 9am 
9 - Winter Concert 6:30pm @SHS
11 - BOE Meeting
11 - Toy Drive Sing-a-Long - 3:30pm in
front of The Manor
12 - PTC Evening 6-8pm
12- 13 Snowflake Village
18 - Unplug Night - send photos to
manorphotos@seaford.k12.ny.us
16-20 Holiday Spirit Week

There are many items in our
Lost and Found.  Please have

your child take a look. 
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Dear Parents,
December is a month of celebration, reflection, and
connection. In our classrooms, students continue to
show amazing growth, and their enthusiasm for
learning is truly inspiring.

This month, we are looking forward to our Winter
Concert, Toy Drive, Snowflake Village and the Polar
Express. These events are wonderful opportunities to
come together as a community and celebrate the
season.

As we prepare for winter break, I encourage you to
spend time as a family, enjoying shared moments and
creating lasting memories. Thank you for being an
essential part of our school community.

Happy Holidays!
Mrs. Krudis and Mr. Schwartz

Lost and Found 

Manor Monthly

Happy Holidays

School will be closed
from December 23rd -

January 3rd.  All
students and staff will

return on Monday,
January 6, 2025.


